
TENDER NOTICE FOR HIRING OF BUILDING 
 
  Pakistan Bait-ul-Mal a body corporate of Federal Government requires a 

building at District Faisalabad, for establishing "Sweet Home" (Institute for Orphan children). 

Building must have the capacity to accommodate one hundred (100) children. Building should 

have at least 18-20 spacious rooms (16x12) with covered area of 8000 Square Feet for 

accommodation of at least 10 persons in each room. Building may have laundry area, 

kitchen(s), store(s), waiting area etc. There should be at least 8-10 toilets. The building should 

be located near to Schools / Educational Institutes. The interested individuals / firms are 

required to submit their bids in two (02) sealed separate envelops clearly mentioning 

"Technical Proposal" & "Financial Proposal" for building. Tender documents containing detail 

terms & conditions, methodology, submission and opening dates of tender and other 

instructions will be available free of cost, from the office of the undersigned. 

  Tender documents complete in all respects should reach on below mentioned 

address on or before 14-11-2024 at 10:00 hrs. The technical bids shall be opened on same day 

14-11-2024 at 10:30 hrs. PBM reserves the right to accept or reject any or all bids or proposals 

as per PPRA rules. This advertisement is also available on the websites of PPRA 

www.ppra.org.pk and PBM www.pbm.gov.pk respectively.  

 
Director 

Pakistan Bait-ul-Mal, 
Regional Office, Lahore 

House No.153 Shah Jamal Ichra Lahore. 
Ph No. 042-99333866 

 


